
Postal Employees 25 Year Club 
(A Council of the Terra Nova Chapter Heritage Club) 

 

Minutes of Dinner Meeting held at the Royal Canadian Legion, Blackmarsh 

Rd. on May 9
th
, 2023  

  
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted on a motion by N. 

Keough and seconded by N. Rendell  

The following were in attendance: 

 

A. Abbott             J. Flynn          G. Knight         B. Meaney        N. Rendell 

L. Banfield          P. Foote          D. Leaman       W. Murphy       B. Reynolds 

E. Bishop            B. Frizzell       J. Mackey         P. Newell         D. Roche 

D. Brewer           D. Hall            B. Marshall      H. Northover    B. Thomson 

M. Browne          G. Hall           T. McCarthy     I. Parsons         D. Tiller 

L. Carroll            E. Holmes       R. Mealey        J. Parsons         N. Tiller 

B. Coultas           D. Jardine       Y. Mealey        E. Penney         R. Wells 

C. Flemming       N. Keough   J. O’Toole 

 

 

SICK REPORT 

 

A. Angel had spent a short stay in hospital, but is now at home. 

We wish him well. 
 

BEREAVEMENT REPORT 
 

Gordon Sheehan,  Jean Milley, partner of Dave LeDrew, and 

Patrick Counsel, brother of Anita Bruce. 

A moment of silence was held in their honor and our sincere 

condolences go out to all those concerned. 

 
 

RETIREMENT 
 

There were none reported at this time. 

 



 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 
Eldred Holmes presented the financial report, which was passed on 

a motion by El and seconded by Eric Penney. 
 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 
It was decided that a donation of $500.00 from this meeting would 

go to the Janeway Telethon. 

 

El then called for nominations for the positions of 1
st
 and 2

nd
 Vice 

Presidents of the Heritage Club. There were none forthcoming.  

Notification of election had not been sent out, so we are issuing 

notification now for election of these offices for our November 

meeting.  We are urging people to step forward to take one of these 

positions, which are not terribly time-consuming. 

 

The door prize of a $25.00 gift card was won by Bob Reynolds. 

 El then asked that anyone who has not done so yet, should submit 

their email addresses to him at holmese@nl.rogers.com 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:45 on 

a motion by Dave Hall, and a barbecue lunch was enjoyed by all. 

 

Our next meeting will be held at the Legion on 

Wednesday,  September 27th, 2023 at 2:00pm. We hope 

to see you there. 
 

   

 

Wayne Murphy, 

Secretary 
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